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TEMPORARY EXTENSION OF CERTAIN EMERGENCY 

MEDICAL SERVICES LICENSES AND CERTIFICATIONS 

 

House Bill 6495 as introduced 

Sponsor:  Rep. Julie Calley 

Committee:  Government Operations 

Complete to 12-7-20 

 

SUMMARY:  

 

House Bill 6495 would amend the Public Health Code to provide that all emergency medical 

services personnel licenses that expired in 2020 on or after March 10 are considered unexpired 

and do not expire until April 1, 2021.  

 

Similarly, all professional certifications in basic life support, advanced cardiac life support, 

and first aid that expired in 2020 on or after March 10 would be considered unexpired and 

would not expire until April 1, 2021.  

 

The bill’s provisions would no longer apply 120 days after taking effect. 

 

MCL 333.20954 and proposed MCL 333.20954a 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:  

 

House Bill 6495 may create additional costs for the Department of Licensing and Regulatory 

Affairs, but the costs would likely be supported by existing appropriations. The bill would not 

affect any other unit of state or local government.  
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■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House Fiscal Agency staff for use by House members in their 

deliberations, and does not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 


